
Dear Families,
Welcome to an exciting new school year in Miss Naranjo’s

Kindergarten Garden! I’m so thrilled to have your child join our
class, where learning and growing go hand in hand—just like in a

beautiful garden full of bright orange trees. My name is Miss
Naranjo, which means “orange tree” in Spanish, and I’ve created a

classroom where every little learner can blossom and shine!
Our classroom theme is all about gardens, growth, and the vibrant

color orange—a symbol of warmth, creativity, and joy. From
planting seeds of knowledge to celebrating each child’s unique
talents, we’ll explore the world around us through hands-on

activities, stories, music, art, and discovery.
Here are a few things to know about our “garden” this year:

   🍊 We learn by doing! Whether we’re counting seeds or painting
sunny scenes, we believe learning should be active and fun.

 🍊 We grow together! Just like in a garden, we’ll nurture kindness,
cooperation, and curiosity every day.

  🍊We celebrate every stage! From shy sprouts to blooming
thinkers, every child will be supported and encouraged to flourish.

You’ll notice that orange will pop up in our classroom decor, student
activities, and even special theme days! It’s our classroom’s
signature color—reminding us to be bold, bright, and full of

enthusiasm.
I can’t wait to meet your child and partner with you to make this a
joyful and memorable kindergarten experience. Be on the lookout

for upcoming newsletters, events, and volunteer opportunities.
If you have any questions before the first day, feel free to email me

at [Insert Email Here].
Let’s grow something wonderful together!

Warmly,
Miss Naranjo 🍊

 Kindergarten Teacher
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